
                                       
                                 

   
 

   

 

 
       

neighbourhood plans 

From: Peter Wilson < > 
Sent: 07 December 2017 16:54 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Goodrington Village Green 

I fully support the inclusion of the designation of Goodrington Village Green as a local green space as proposed by 
the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the objections previously raised by the council and Torbay 
Development Agency. 

Peter Wilson 

Sent from my iPhone 
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